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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

  
19th  - 23rd Feb Half Term 

Mon 26th Feb Inset Day                     
School Closed     
Yorkies Open   

  

Diary Dates 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The children have been enjoying the new 

mud digging area that has been put in for 

them. Many wiggly worms have already been 

found! We have also started sharing a using 

the potty book to help those children who are 

at this stage in their development.                                                          

Parent consultations will be taking place af-

ter the half term and further details regard-

ing date and time will be sent by e-mail.  
 

 

 

 

When you read your child a   

story, ask them to make sound 

effects to go with it.               

Could be a lot of fun!                               

 Hello everyone, York Road nursery 

school and Yorkies day care have 

decided that we would like to intro-

duce more signing to our lovely 

children so that they are able to communicate 

with those in our settings who are nonverbal or 

who have limited English.  

York Road  nursery and Yorkies strive to be all 

inclusive so this will help everyone to feel val-

ued and supported within their community. 

We propose to learn a new sign every week and 

these will be displayed outside classrooms and 

in this newsletter. Please 

practice them with your  

children. Our first sign is  

 

Thank you Lisa Fox 
 York Road Nursery School is looking for  (temporary 

contracts until July 2024) Learning Support Assis-

tants to work with our children with SEND (special 

educational needs). This is for an immediate start 

subject to references and a clear DBS check.                                           

We need people with energy, patience and a real will-

ingness to learn.                                                                    

Previous experience is desirable but not essential.   

Please contact afia.begum@yorkroad.herts.sch.uk for 

a chat and an application form. 

We have an Open Day Friday 9th February at 

4.00 - 5.30pm. Please let family and friends know, 

if they are looking for Nursery spaces. This is a 

good opportunity to come along and see our 

Nursery and have a chat with staff.                                                    

Everyone is welcome. 

Welly boots for exploring time (garden is 
muddy at this time of year)  
When children are wearing welly boots 
to nursery, please also bring their shoes 
for them to change into. 

The snails have had their first weekend visit 

and enjoyed it immensely. 

The weekend holiday rota is filling up quickly - 

add your child's name asap to avoid  disap-

pointment. 


